
 
 

Eritrean festival in Toronto 2010 
 
 

Eritrean festival in Toronto will be held from July 30 - 
August 2, 2010. We, the organizing committee kindly 
invite you all to come and join the Eritrean festival 
Toronto 2010. Our festival includes seminar,cultural 
show, music and sports activities.  
 
Our festival is both learning and an entertaining like no 
other Eritrean festival in North America. Children are 
the centre and circumference of our festival. When you 
come to visit us and be part of our festival, you will also 
have a chance to entertain yourself with other 
multicultural activities in the great city of Toronto. 
 
Vendors please contact Mr. Ephrem Afeworki @ 
 416- 729-0254 
 
We would also like to hear from you. Please do not 
hesitate to contact us via our e-mail address i.e. 
enhoc_gta@yahoo.com 
            
Glory to our Martyrs’!            
Awet N Hafash!! 
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